
         

April 2, 2020 

 

To our valued participants and guests, 

*****UPDATE***** 
 
To further stop the spread of COVID-19, the Ontario Government ordered the 
mandatory closure of all non-essential workplaces effective Tuesday, March 24, at 
11:59 pm. This closure is now in effect and will be revisited in 14 days with the 
possibility of extending this order as the situation evolves. The health, safety and well-
being of our employees and participants here at ACUTE has and will continue to be our 
top priority.   
 
Our training division will remain on hold until orders are lifted and it is possible to 
resume. 
 
ACUTE is considered an essential service provider as we provide support for the safe 
operations of essential services such as health care. These include our consulting, 
respiratory fit testing and confined space rescue services. In providing you these 
requested and vital services, we remain committed to protecting the health and safety of 
our customers, team members and their respective families.  ACUTE has implemented 
a COVID-19 safety protocol which outlines safety measures necessary to ensure 
continued safety of our clients as well our team members.  Implementing these 
protocols position ACUTE to continue providing the highest level of compliance and 
service to our customers. 
 
We thank you our valued partners, and we look forward to serving you once again with 
our full range of services.  
 
 
 

Thank you, 

 

Ron Campbell 
President, ACUTE Environmental & Safety Services 


